NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE DECISION

The Executive made the following decision at its meeting on 19 October 2011:-

Item Decision

The Essex Works That the points outlined in paragraphs 3.1 and 3.2 of the Chief Executive’s report, together with
Commitment 2012-2017 the following observations, be submitted as the Council’s initial response to the County Council’s
Corporate Vision — draft Corporate Vision document:-

Consultation Draft

(Minute 244/11) o That the vision as outlined does not appear to effectively recognise and be well linked to the

current reality. Thus, the overall value of the document is questionable

o That there is an absence of reference to District/Borough Councils as partners and their
potential inclusion in any County Council decentralisation activity.

o That, given the economic situation, unless funding sources are clear, the specific
highlighting of commitments such as enhancing the transport network within a five year time
frame could be problematical. (CE)

The above decision will come into force, and may then be implemented, on the expiry of five working days after the publication of
this Notice, unless referred to Full Council by a minimum of three Members or called in by the Review Committee.

Signed Mr John Bostock
Member Services Manager

Dated 21 October 2011

For further information please contact the Member Services on 01702 318140 or email: memberservices@rochford.gov.uk

If you would like this document in large print, Braille or another language please contact
01702 318111.



